
This year, we have decided to offer class “bundles” rather than individual classes. Campers will have the 

opon to choose from six different bundles of classes (per age group): Acon Athletes, Brainiacs, Show 

Stoppers, Sprinkles and Sparkles, Wiz Kidz, and All Around Campers. 

The class bundles were created based on the classes our campers chose to take last year, but we have 

added new classes into the mix that will hopefully appeal to your child’s interests as well. 

Each class bundle is listed below: 

Acon Athletes: All Star Sports, Field Day Fanacs (NEW!), and Jr. Medic 

Brainiacs: Brainstormers (NEW!), Hey, I Blew Up the Science Lab!, and Plane Crazy (NEW!) 

Show Stoppers: TubeStars (NEW!), So, You Think You Can Dance?, and SwiLie 101 (NEW!) 

Sprinkles and Sparkles: Cookie Craze, Mini Masterpieces, and Sugar Rush 

Wiz Kidz: Detecve Weevil (NEW!), Savvy Scavengers, and Wizarding World of Harry Poer 

All Around Campers: Color My World, Crazy Chemistry, and Game On! 

Campers will be separated into groups based on their age group and the bundle of classes that they 

choose. When you register your child for camp, you will choose from the following opons: 

2nd and 3rd Acon Athletes 

2nd and 3rd Brainiacs 

2nd and 3rd Show Stoppers 

2nd and 3rd Sprinkles and Sparkles 

2nd and 3rd Wiz Kidz 

2nd and 3rd All Around Campers 

4th and 5th Acon Athletes 

4th and 5th Brainiacs 

4th and 5th Show Stoppers 

4th and 5th Sprinkles and Sparkles 

4th and 5th Wiz Kidz 

4th and 5th All Around Campers 

6th and 7th Acon Athletes 

6th and 7th Brainiacs 

6th and 7th Show Stoppers 

6th and 7th Sprinkles and Sparkles 

6th and 7th Wiz Kidz 

6th and 7th All Around Camper 

We are so fortunate to have student ambassadors who volunteer as camp counselors each year. This 

year, one camp counselor will be assigned to each group of campers. They will be responsible for taking 

roll each day, helping their group of campers move from class to class, overseeing their snack me, and 

taking them to the pickup line at the end of camp each day. While ESCC is not responsible for any lost or 
stolen items, we do hope that this will help prevent campers from leaving their items behind as they go 

from one class to the next. 

Happy Camping, 

Ann Kelley-Spence 
Camp Weevil Director 


